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File: 2754.10 

 March 24, 2020 

 

Mr. Sheldon Stott 

HyLife Foods 

Box 1000 

623 Main Street 

Neepawa, MB R3C 1A5 

 

Dear Mr. Stott: 

 

Re:   HyLife Foods LP (HyLife Foods) –Environment Act Licence No. 1102 RRR – Notice 

of Alteration 

 

Receipt of your March 20, 2020 letter is acknowledged as a notice of alteration in 

accordance with Section 14 of The Environment Act. 

 

The requested change to the Development as Licensed is for the one-time delivery of 

unusable meat to the Brady Landfill owned by the City of Winnipeg. 

 

 Specifically, the request is to dispose of approximately 50,000 kg of frozen heads at the 

Brady Landfill due to the inability to export the product.   

 

 The potential environmental effect of the requested change to the Development as 

Licensed is insignificant and considered to be a minor alteration in accordance with Section 

14(2) of The Environment Act.  Approval is hereby granted for the one-time disposal of 50,000 

kg of frozen unusable meat at the Brady Landfill beginning the week of March 27th, 2020 and as 

described in the March 20, 2020 letter.    

 

 If you have any questions, please contact Jennifer Winsor, P.Eng. at 204-945-7012. 

    

   Yours sincerely, 

    

 

   Shannon Kohler 

   Director 

   Environment Act 

 

c. Yvonne Hawryliuk – Environmental Compliance and Enforcement Branch 

 Jennifer Winsor – Environmental Approvals Branch 
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